



My name is Ashley Greene and I am so excited to be your child's P.E. teacher this year. I have been a part of Blessed Beginnings and St. Andrew's Christian School in many roles over the last nine years. I have been a Tiny Turtle teacher, Leap Frog teacher, P.E. teacher and office helper. Of all the positions I've held, P.E. has been my favorite and I am so excited to be back this year. My husband Tyler and I have two wonderful children, Brooks (7) and Holly (2). When I'm not at the school my favorite things to do are spend time with them, watch OU football, read and cook. I look forward to meeting your child and having them in class. It's going to be a great year!